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GITY OF KILLEEN

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

To: Matthew Grady

From: City Council

Date: January 18, 2022

Re: City Auditor Annual Review

Mr. Mathew Grady received his annual work performance review on this day by this Killeen City Council and
was given and EXCELLENT annual review.

Below are some of the comments made by members of the Council:

e Extraordinary job by giving specific and drilling down on facts so it is easy for anyone to understand the
results from the audit.

e Does a thorough job

e Detail with his audit

e Describes what is going well in the audit and gives guidance on how to move forward which is very
valuable to staff and the city council.

e Performance has been consistency and is transparent with his findings

e Character is trustworthy and very supportive of the city council

e Professional, high integrity and is respected by his peers. An asset to the city and the city council

The council agreed to give Mr. Grady a 5% total pay increase

Sincerely,

dgyor, City of Killeen
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